
Phantom Vettes Corvette Club 

July 12, 2016 Meeting Minutes 

Meeting was held at Ardovino’s Restaurant in the northeast. 

Welcome to members and guest by President Joe Denham 

20 present. 

Officer’s Reports: 

Secretary’s Report:  Previous month’s minutes were reviewed by all 
members via email and accepted. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Becky out ill Dave reported the previous month’s 
bank balance and the in’s and out’s. Accepted by the membership. 

Governor’s Repoert: Third quarter Governor’s meeting to be held in 
Ruidoso N.M. at the Ken Daby Great Summer Escape. Dave reported a low 
preregistration for the event and encouraged members to sign up. In 
order to get a higher attendance we need to participate in other clubs 
events in the region to get the reciprocating effect, only Dave has been 
attending this year at other clubs events, it’s a great way to meet other 
Corvette owners with similar interests. 

Dave went through the list of volunteers he has for the events in Ruidoso 

Bruce and Sunny checkpoints at Rally 

Lupe and Linda Hospitality at hotel Friday evening 

Inspection Geno  

Joe Mathis to run Car Show 

Raffle and 50/50 tickets Dove and Lupe 

Webmaster: New section with the history of the Corvette and a famous 
recipe section that is filling up quickly.  

John also would like to set the date for next year’s Ken Daby by October 
meeting so it doesn’t fall at the same time as convention or the month of 
August club members will discuss at next meeting. 

Past Events: Joe D went to Hot Rod Power Tour. It goes from Gonzalez, 
La. To Kansas he went from Austin to Dallas leg of the tour and had a 
great time event is held annually.  



The Aerial Tramway cruise and lunch had a great turnout and was a lot of 
fun. 

July 4th parade by the Rotary Club on the Westside, they know how to run 
an event and is right on schedule and very organized we will do this 
again. 

Upcoming Events: Ken Daby Great Summer Escape August 12-14 in 
Ruidoso, N.M.  

A couple of members including some of the board met with Rudolph 
Chevrolet and we are in talks for a future car show discussions will be 
held the remainder of this year to select a date that works for both 
parties. 

Bruce discussed the upcoming club trip to Ft Davis Mountains October 
14-16th with the itinerary sounds like a great time if you haven’t made 
your reservations please do so Bruce Hubbard is the POC. 

New Business: Dave discussed the advantage to being a lifetime member 
of NCCC 

You pay a one time per person fee of $335.00 and never pay your NCCC 
dues again which works out to about 10 years of dues, so worth it we 
have 4 life members in our club currently. 

Joe Denham announced with much hesitation he is resigning as our 
President (not by choice) his job has transferred him to Warren Michigan, 
this is his last meeting and Bob Simpson as Vice President will preside 
over the meetings for the remainder of the year. 

Bob suggested we have a going away get together for Joe and everyone 
agreed. Details to be sent to members by Bob. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:40 pm 

And fittingly Joe Denham won the 50/50 raffle. 

Next Meeting: 

August 9th at Ventannas in Sunland Park Casino and Race Track dinner at 6 
pm and meeting at 7pm. 


